Dear (representatives name),
 
I strongly urge you to vote in favor of House Bill 4410 without any changes to its content. This bill is to amend the 1949 P.A.300, entitled “Michigan Vehicle Code.”  Michigan farmers need this bill to become law in order to have a smooth running harvest this fall. Being that Michigan is the 3rd largest Agricultural State in the Union, 2nd in diversity of product and 6th largest in usage of Guest Workers it is imperative that P.A. 300 be amended to allow guest workers the ability to obtain a  driver license and or chauffeur license as laid out under the provisions of bill 4410. Our farmers need this change in the law in order to have Guest Workers, that qualify under this bill, be able to legally operate harvesting equipment and other implements in this state. Please do not hesitate to get behind legislation to have the most efficient methods of bringing food and agricultural products to market for the American people is a matter of national security.

Respectfully Submitted.
 
Your name;  (your district) (your County)
